Edmonton
City Council

URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
Closed and Shared Streets in Downtown

Administration Recommendation

That the December 5, 2023, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE01333, be received for
information.

History

At the December 5, 2023, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the December 5, 2023, Urban
Planning and Economy report UPEO1333 was postponed to the January 16, 2024, Urban Planning
Committee meeting. It will be included on the January 16, 2024, Urban Planning Committee
meeting agenda under the Unfinished Business section.

Attachment

December 5, 2023, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE01333
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